
The proposed action is not defined as a project under CEQA because it involves continuing administrative 

activities, such as general policy and procedure making (Section 15378(b)(2) of the State CEQA 

Guidelines). In addition, the proposed action is not subject to CEQA because it involves other 

government fiscal activities, which do not involve any commitment to any specific project which may 

result in a potentially significant physical impact on the environment (Section 15378(b)(4) of the State 

CEQA Guidelines). 


